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November 27, 2017 
 
Dear Colleague: 
 
The Association of Women Psychiatrists is pleased to announce its annual call 
for applications for the AWP Fellowship and the Alexandra and Martin Symonds 
Foundation Fellowship. Two outstanding women psychiatric residents will be 
selected for these Fellowship Programs. Candidates will be selected based on a 
demonstrated leadership potential, interest in and commitment to women’s health, 
community mental health service, and academic excellence. The Symonds Foundation 
Fellowship nominees should show a specific focus on gender issues in advancing women’s 
mental health in the fields of clinical services, research and/or education.  An individual resident 
may be nominated for only one of the two fellowships. 
 
The Association of Women Psychiatrists seeks to improve communication among 
women in psychiatry with a goal of advancing more women into leadership 
positions in all aspects of health care. Additionally the AWP seeks to provide 
support for women at all levels of their career and serve as a resource to disseminate 
information on women’s health issues to its membership and beyond. 
 
We invite you to nominate a psychiatry resident, applications are due by March 10, 
we will accept one application per residency training program per fellowship. 
The recipients will receive a $1,500 stipend each and will be expected to attend 
the AWP Meeting held at the APA Annual Meeting in New York City, May 2018. 
 
The applications with all supporting documents must be submitted as a single PDF file to 
womenpsych@aol.com by March 10. 
 

 

Geetha Jayaram, M.D., President 


